
If you enjoy fishing, swimming, or 
boating in Davidson County, this 

affects you! 

The Piedmont Triad Council of 
Governments (PTCOG) is in the process 
of completing the Lower Abbotts Creek 
Watershed Restoration Plan.  This plan 
identifies sources of water pollution and 
ways we can improve water quality in 
Abbotts Creek and High Rock Lake.  To 
learn more about this plan, and what you 
can do to ensure safer water for future 
generations, please join us for a public 
meeting on: 

• Wednesday, June 22nd – 6:00 p.m. @ Southmont Fire Department in Southmont
• Thursday, June 23rd  – 6:00 p.m. @ Faith Missionary Alliance in Midway
• Friday, June 24th – 6:00 p.m. @ High Rock Outfitters in Lexington

Elizabeth Jernigan
Stormwater Outreach and Education Coordinator
ejernigan@ptcog.org or (336) 240-4950

Wilmington Building, Suite 201
2216 West Meadowview Road

Greensboro, NC 27407

www.abbottscreekwater.org


